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FROM THE DESK OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

De ar  Suppo rte r ,       
 
Happy Holidays! This is an exciting time of year at the Central High School Foundation, and we have a lot to
be thankful for. We are thankful for all of our supporters who enable us to continue to do great things for
Central High School!

I would also like to encourage all alumni who have graduated in the past 10 years to visit our website to
update your record, especially if you have not received updates and mailings from the Central High School
Foundation at your own address. For many of our younger alumni, we send mail to the house you lived in
upon graduating from Central. You don't want to miss out on great info from your alma mater! 
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycvZ1-fQQkzDCMTXVaPqKF_Nony4RGZaLMKhsSgfKBwHSUpt3UmAyk12f_zixI8LV6NJXoHLJ1AECKtfhYSG4l-bE_cl86STq8Ak3CQ5VkQSIRmir5-0BhoGJeHV_CS1Qif_e3O2qbo6CAoDQpbhfN48DzzN7Ss80gQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycr02CwX-_PuxWbMoIUlF1F5TXju0ckbzHgY4PYlgf-6vGvgLaxt_FFKpz82p7XIudUq85qj-ras_O1WrdDvS_Kvd68RSujUdIKZsUPfEcXEKBIpIqVZdk-q9bwwPLyaCzg==&c=&ch=
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycgRVVDgGycbSuOOX29V9GxZAz8aULhyESRr2GDVQANGfjwuMP4MifIY4MUncIjX2_a4sx5-GmZTFZZ8xFErbkZ2rBGbDapyabmRplLe74YzcOxI7jxHhAAY=&c=&ch=


Our boy's basketball team will be playing against the Winnebago
Indians on Thursday, December 22, at 8 PM at the Ralston Arena. If
you're interested in attending the game, tickets will be available to
purchase at the arena. We hope to see you there to cheer our team on
to victory!

As always, thank you for helping perpetuate 158 years -  and counting
- of tradition and excellence! Have a safe and Happy Holidays. Go
Eagles!

Sincerely,

 
Michele Roberts
Executive Director

'Tis the Season For Giving

Honor someone you love this Holiday season by donating a tribute gift
to the Central High School Foundation.
 
An honor or memorial gift is a thoughtful way to celebrate a special
occasion or to honor family or friends. The Central High School
Foundation's Honor and Memorial Gift Program allows you to recognize
individuals, couples, groups, special occasions such as birthdays or
anniversaries, or the holidays!

When you make a memorial gift, a personalized card and acknowledgment is sent to the individual or family
being honored. You will also receive a letter acknowledging your gift and the gift amount for your records. All
donations will be recognized in the CHSF annual report.

For information on how you can give a tribute gift, please visit our website by clicking here.

The First Class Challenge Competition Ends December 31

The First Class Challenge is an exciting rivalry for classes holding
reunions each year. The class that donates the most money by
December 31, 2016, will win the 2016 First Class Challenge Award! 
This friendly class competition began in 2000. As the tradition
continues each year reunion planners send classmates letters, asking
for their financial participation to ensure their class wins "The First
Class Challenge Award," given to just one of the many reunions
happening throughout the year. The class contributing the most money
by the end of the year wins! All contributions are tax deductible and
are critical to the survival of The Foundation, and help it remain a solid
support system for all Central High School students, graduates, and
faculty.   A plaque is proudly displayed in the CHS Courtyard and the
CHS Foundation office recognizing the winners and the participants
from each year. 
 
So what class is going to win the 17th annual First Class Challenge
Award this year?  Currently the Class of 1961 is leading with Classes

1966, 1976, and 1981 close behind.  Classes 1986, 2006, 1991, and 1996 are all in the mix as well, and it is
really anyone's guess at this point on who is going to bring home the trophy! 
 
It is simple, the only thing left to do now is donate!  Donate online or mail your contribution to:
 
Central High School Foundation

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycsmcnBPr_D4w34cwHk7pIuB3aIbC90Tf1GfK-EdO3XBBOSTwru3a3_kZBtk1az61d1OpUBWZzDR3rpbdYdIUmxZgZlGg-sUVIb8irL3qS2bAY4dlxFU_nF68N2xuVKGF14ZBVNSaCNqWvDVY2hLw4WlMujcaKWx4KbOYYBZANYuy&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycnm3T3N0Jbx-xA0jOKqJotM5RkbLJN8Tov8mqrWfU70OgQF7P5nWXAvi84C8eBUIRHcK_uvYq80vFxxQ_wuYRDyfCcHeyyDXQ2I4Nl5UorXyaDt-All67GZQIuHuZ0ZYky5kUnGuEGNjE69Jx2C8J3U=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycsmcnBPr_D4w34cwHk7pIuB3aIbC90Tf1GfK-EdO3XBBOSTwru3a3_kZBtk1az61d1OpUBWZzDR3rpbdYdIUmxZgZlGg-sUVIb8irL3qS2bAY4dlxFU_nF68N2xuVKGF14ZBVNSaCNqWvDVY2hLw4WlMujcaKWx4KbOYYBZANYuy&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycifrMH5nVQ-iYSNEXo4UrHRv2bH0kymUsemV92H8a4XBLgb-9-dJs0gpLBp31zSzS3swI7M7UFYg8JJe-RfHSw-ZQSkzY-pnKCRB5j2wswOjN82MR7XQYEvIYTybdZ_I8M_cyrHA5UKsEpOxU6YuvsYL5WXwOn7IQw==&c=&ch=


Historic Library Building
1823 Harney Street, Suite 203
Omaha, NE  68102-1913
 
 
Good luck and may the best class win!

2017 Hall of Fame Nominations

If you would like to recognize one of your classmates for their outstanding achievements, nominate them for
the 2017 CHS Hall of Fame!

The Central High School Alumni Association's Hall of Fame Selection Committee is now accepting nominations
for the 2017 Hall of Fame Class! If you have a distinguished alumni, educator or CHS benefactor that is
worthy of this honor, please submit your nomination by December 31, 2016. You can submit your nomination
online or download a nomination form by  visiting our website. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the Central High School Foundation at 402-556-1996. Anyone can
submit a nomination, and nominations are good for three years.

2017 Class Reunions

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycsmcnBPr_D4w34cwHk7pIuB3aIbC90Tf1GfK-EdO3XBBOSTwru3a3_kZBtk1az61d1OpUBWZzDR3rpbdYdIUmxZgZlGg-sUVIb8irL3qS2bAY4dlxFU_nF68N2xuVKGF14ZBVNSaCNqWvDVY2hLw4WlMujcaKWx4KbOYYBZANYuy&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycv1gguXQrc7BAsQQ4YLwLUzU9_eikGrjC0roR6THJxHuTa7p6AaJCj5IMYHIyse6pbrjNXneog3MyinGmSF6ty_-W4wBUbz1N0SGwGLxCvTaWUG1xuMn00Moxp0XAWTf53nj-yY1jx7yKP-6ikcYEVm5ivgufHPaOytWA27p0M97RkbXzahK9kM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycpYx-RyV8x_v61UsOVkpYW5L_IqycCzZpowkoilYmzGTWM8_FsjWbL8YR2VzumuOKMINL4rrOKp505cZ9j0J-hMANEATWVQLtteiDzI1lNsULm4oJ5WTdy0b3Y0a1HkmlSwsk5NNmSueo8FWOdARRqg=&c=&ch=


As we approach the end of 2016, it's important to remember all of the fun class reunions that took place this
year! Although 2016 is wrapping up, we are excited to get started planning the class reunions for 2017.  If
you have not set up your class reunion for 2017, contact Brittany Gunn at the Central High School Foundation
to get started.  The Foundation has a plethora of resources to help make your class reunion the very best
possible.  This list will continue to be updated as more reunions are scheduled, but here are the three classes
that have already made plans for their 2017 class reunions.

Class of 1962
August 26-27, 2017
Contact Beth Sargent -  beth.sargent@cox.net // / 402-598-5253
 
Class of 1967 
August 18-19, 2017
Contact Howard Borden - Hbordenomaha@gmail.com // 402-578-4162 or 402-556-0577
Debbie Schwertley - Dschwertley@aol.com //  402-669-1209
 
Class of 1987
September 29-30, 2017
Contact Joe Fogarty - gauntboy@gmail.com // 206-856-6469

2018 Reunions

Class of 1958
October 26-28, 2018
Contact: Jackie Jepsen McLellan - Jmclellan8@cox.net // 402-491-3692

Victor Lewis, CHS 1968, Receives Honorary Doctorate

mailto:brittany@chsfomaha.org
mailto:beth.sargent@cox.net
mailto:Hbordenomaha@gmail.com
mailto:Dschwertley@aol.com
mailto:gauntboy@gmail.com
mailto:Jmclellan8@cox.net


Victor Lewis, CHS 1968, by Michael A. Black

On Thursday, December 8, musician Victor Lewis, CHS 1968, received an honorary doctorate degree from the
University of Nebraska-Lincoln music department. As a jazz drummer, Victor has performed with several
great musicians, including Woody Shaw and Carla Bley. Victor is currently a member of the jazz faculty at
Rutgers University. Congratulations, Victor! To read more about Victor's accomplishments, check out this
article from Kathe Anderson. 

The Feeling You'd Die For - Jed Ortmeyer, CHS 1997

Central alum Jed Ortmeyer had a very successful career as a hockey player after graduating from Central in
1997. He played for four different National Hockey League teams during his 11 year professional career. Jed
recently wrote an article in The Players' Tribune detailing how a blood disorder and blood clots threatened to
cut Jed's hockey career short. Click here to read Jed's incredible story. 

V.O.I.C.E. Craft and Conversation Day

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycifrMH5nVQ-iTivAA-VdgmCaJ_lr85IhKuzfdy2YiudhD6lWlwbz9ZjEfnv1NaCcUYeh2FaxOhPbURd6q960HGhVesh4mvWHgV1h8nHj4t6gz4DBiSxfrK-ccXcC887Nsqd6xZbboyCtrm0GycDHb1BL8N8dzfJIZUgYhP-ALybfjsutKvalwq3Bnq4mo7oXK0t0SYhYVKSjwYM0Jpiu4mwl4MGxH_jkFvKZ-_0uYFCfKEWduZcW5xw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycifrMH5nVQ-iGuA70dJAWeIu_7MOh3L5u9ltiSFpx6nYecfekuAF6dKsyN0zaKcpaJr0ht0_LygkViFZ2qOzazh2rWhi4OWlcI2YHOGUq3cenJt_fZLFcPEngQWSTRv-MHInFQmJn2iHuoYrdmYo_4_C7AFPTldH2l6zf6FzbIbf&c=&ch=


Help raise money for scholarships for music students! The annual Craft &
Conversation Day will be held on Saturday, February 4, 2017, from 9 AM - 6 PM
in the Central High School cafeteria. The event cost is $25 and will be hosted by
the Central V.O.I.C.E. organization. Breakfast and lunch will be provided. This
event is open to all crafters and their friends! To register, email
chsvoicevol@gmail.com and get signed up today!

Eagles Star in A Christmas Carol

Two Central students are starring in A Christmas Carol at the Omaha Community Playhouse! Henry Wisneski is
starring as Peter Cratchit while Ian Hill is Young Scrooge. Congratulations to these Central students for their
outstanding work with the Omaha Community Playhouse! A Christmas Carol runs from now through
December 23. For ticket information, click here. 

Central Yard Signs Are Now Available

Central has ordered hundreds of yard signs that can be displayed proudly in your yard during the recruitment

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycifrMH5nVQ-ih-m9P1pzXRgdSTGdCm0ynJf2yDgZ5hmWJePc1JoMRSxRdzJ6XjYSNI9PZxiQvUjypdBcgJq3uCOZCFHZGQhIerR8HsENKjy9JvL9avAWdezeiZ79KLUHK3YmGlNCDURozIH0Jaj819TZZALaiU-LwjxT4s8EfgwBRVWFTJneKrw=&c=&ch=
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month. Deciding which high school to attend is a huge decision, so let's show eighth graders and their families
how much Eagle Pride we have!

If you're interested in having a sign for your yard, you can reserve a sign by clicking here. If you sign up,
signs will be delivered to your yard by National Honor Society students over the holiday break. For other
questions, contact Lori Falcon at Lori.Falcon@ops.org. 

A reminder that there will be an open house for all incoming freshman on Saturday, January 21, 2017, from
2-4 at Central.

Rock the Nest Date Announced

We are excited to announce that Rock the Nest "Trivia Night" will be held on Sunday, March 26, 2017, at the
Scoular Ballroom. Check our website and future newsletters for more details as we get closer to the event. It
will be a great opportunity to reconnect with your high school classmates, have fun, and raise money for your
alma mater. 

Join Generation "C" Today!

Although he graduated in 1966, Robert Batt has never lost his Eagle
Spirit, and his passion for Central High School is as strong today as it
was when he was running through the halls to get to class. While at
Central, he was an active member of JROTC and involved himself in
the French and Math clubs. Beyond graduation, he has demonstrated
a long- lasting commitment not only to Central High School, but the
Omaha community.

Bob is a well-recognized business man in Omaha, having served as
the company spokesperson and Executive Vice President of Nebraska
Furniture Mart, a Midwest institution in the furniture, appliances,
and electronics business. In addition, he has been a mentor to many
young people in Omaha and a supporter of civic causes such as
purchasing video cameras for police cruisers. He also served on the
Omaha Personnel Board, and supported initiatives and collaborative
efforts at UNO, his alma mater. He is currently a member of the Boys
Town Advisory Board and a regular donor to The Heart Ministry Center.  At the state level, he is Chairman of
the State Liquor Commission and has served on other state service committees. Nationally, he served on the
U.S. Concert Committee for Yellowstone to help raise funds to restore fire-ravaged Yellowstone National Park.

For his community service, civic efforts, and university support, Bob has received plenty of recognition. UNO

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ViS4k4mWF-u1E5BXlHyIUyOrmJn65uZw-TfwfZcWcoLqhA7JDf-ycifrMH5nVQ-i9c-KWLxcjeE_uJJ8qjC_HdlEipLhzXQPHxh28UGI7Wtb-jbFV5gEbJMFhIwIxNg3KO4Sg7PUOttTg3zPc4gWVTYDdBsuFGiw6EL0WvkhomtX7baokjZ_7kHOetPHqm3qmLuS2egBJWqhTrmOJmUDczvut7yAdcACpwOWTk2ltEVOTEDQ4l0xg0ez0A7Awo2tPudu_P_qSAOQGKUVCMBNoIYGKLXtSQQBDV3RiLuuKyDOGGnxZUDR7OnUVCxkufXQFakk6a3Xa4giue-Mq4SIPTHA1VBTZBhCx48j06wBo8tjmN77UDDPYkz5rI26uKiQifa8a9S4rj4wYqRMj63t1OZbDB_Ct0_NeLuxS20fX2Uu4tywSI8H1P1EVdQAXnbpLaetU3wvHC-rIblGJhoJsyCIPmunUYFFw2ku1fOn42dvQgbdVynwJCAaVYuLm81kpCKSPsc0quzCcxpkB0pEzRBcX6x-2cGZ&c=&ch=
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presented him with its Citation for Alumni Achievement and with a Distinguished Alumni Award. The Omaha
Press Club also selected him as a "Face on the Barroom Floor." He credits his success and sense of
responsibility to his community to the foundational education he received at Central High School. Generations
of the Batt family have attended Central, such as his sister Ellie Batt, CHS 1970, who sits on the Central High
School Foundation Board of Directors. In this way, the Eagle Spirit is not just a result of his time spent at
Central High School; it is a family tradition. 

To learn more about Generation "C" and to join today, click here!

Support While You Shop 

Are you shopping for back to school supplies on Amazon? Be sure to shop using the link below to support the
Central High School Foundation while you shop! 0.5% of the price of eligible purchases will be donated to the
Central High School Foundation. Happy shopping! 

TAGGing Just Got Easier!

New for 2 016 : You can now TAGG your purchase by taking a
picture of the receipt rather than taking a picture of a QR code!
That way if you forget to TAGG your purchase before leaving the
restaurant, you can take a picture of your receipt after getting
home!

Omaha Central High School Foundation has partnered with TAGG
(Together A Greater Good), an Omaha start-up, to provide an
easy and free way to support the Foundation. TAGG offers a
smartphone app that, when used at 120 participating local
businesses, the business will donate 5% of your purchase, any

day any time! The app, available on iPhone and Android devices, is free to download and easy to set up.
 Here's how to get started:

1) Go to the App Store or Google Play and download the free app 'Together a Greater Good' to your iPhone or
Android device.
2) When it's time to pay at a participating business, click the orange 'TAGG My Purchase' button on the app
and tell the cashier that you want to 'TAGG' your purchase.
3) On your phone, enter in the total pre-tax amount of your purchase and click 'Next.'
4) When you go to TAGG a purchase, you will now have the option to take a picture of your receipt (instead of
asking a cashier for a QR code to scan). We ask that you do this within 7 days of purchase. 
5) On your phone, select Central High School Foundation from the list of organizations.

To learn more about TAGG, check out their website. Happy shopping!
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Like Us on Facebook!

Are you on Facebook? Like our Facebook page to be connected to other Central
alumni, staff, parents and supporters, all while receiving the latest news. 
 
We are continuing to grow our social network!  When we reach our 2,500 fan
milestone, we will award a great prize from the Central High School Alumni
Store. Winners will be pulled from our Facebook Fans! 

Connect With Us on Instagram

Are you on Instagram? Follow the Central High School Foundation @CHSFOmaha for
historical pictures of Central and its students. Instagram is a photo-sharing social
media platform that is available for free for any smartphone.  We want to be an active
part of your network, so connect with us today to get started.

Stay in the Loop and Update Your Record

Haven't received information from us in a while? It might be because we don't have your new mailing
address or email!  Look for your name on our 'Lost Alumni' list, then fill out the form to update us on how to
get in touch with you! 

All alumni who have graduated in the past 10 years are strongly encouraged to visit our website to update
their record, especially if they have not received updates and mailing from the Central High School
Foundation at their own address. For many of our younger alumni, we send mail to the home they lived in
upon graduating from Central. 

Corporate Sponsors

 

        

Central High School Foundation // Historic Library Building // 1823 Harney Street Suite 203 
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